
This Morning: 
8:45-9:45am  Zoom Sunday School Class  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83381910400?pwd=bVRxbVBxa1pUV3l3aEJJVEp5dWJsQT09 

9:00am  In-Person Sunday School Classes all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service in person  
    or on Zoom   https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/ 

This Afternoon/Evening: 
   No Activities  

This Week: 
Tuesday 10:00am Bible Study via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?
pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09 

Wednesday 5:30pm Prayer Team meets via Zoom 
Thursday, 6:30pm Worship Commission meeting 
 
Worship Schedule:   
February 20:  Steve Bomar 
February 27:  Steve Bomar 
 
Pastor Steve is taking some vacation time.  He will return on 
Wednesday, February 16. 

Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered  

community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, 
bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign 

through hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome/Land Acknowledgement:  VT #878  
     Announcements 
     Call to Worship:  VT #856 
     Congregational Singing 
     Prayer for the Offering 
     Passing the Peace 
WORD 
     Children’s Story   
     Scripture Presentation:  I Cor. 12:24-26 
     Sermon:  “It Is More Blessed To Care Than to Cure”—Jana 
RESPONSE 
     Response Song:  Will You Let Me Be Your Servant 
     Prayers of the People       
 SENDING 
     Sending Song 
     Benediction:  VT #1069 

February 13, 2022 

Please continue to practice Covid precautions in conjunction with 
Oregon Health Authority guidance.  

Worship Leader:   Kiara Yoder 
Song Leader:   Charlie Gingerich 
Children’s Story:   Rachel Kropf 
 

Special Session Delegate Selection Timeline: 
February 9-23: Prayer 
February 24-March 1: Written Sharing of Perspectives 
March 1-14: Prayer 
March 15-22: Congregational Poll 
March 27: Announce Delegates 
May 27-30: Delegate Meeting in Kansas City 
June 3-5: Assembly Follow-up Report 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83381910400?pwd=bVRxbVBxa1pUV3l3aEJJVEp5dWJsQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09


Budget Report:  Offering 2/6/22:  $9,167.97  

Access Zion’s online giving option Vanco at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 
                                
The Vanco Mobile Faith Engagement app is available: 
Vanco Mobile Faith Engagement app for iPhone 
Vanco Mobile Faith Engagement app for Android  

The Everence Sharing Fund provided $2000 in matching funds to 
support special needs in our church last year.  Jana Gingerich 
serves as the Everence advocate for our congregation.  Please 
contact her if you would like more information on Everence  
services. 
 
 
 
Thank you for donating $21,130 to MCC in 2021.  Your gifts help 
people experience relief, development and peace in the name of 
Christ.  We so appreciate your support and the life-changing  
ministries that you made possible during an extraordinary year. 
 —Ann Garber Hershberger, MCC US Executive Director 

At the congregational budget meeting last Sunday, action was 
taken for these items: 
 The 2021 Budget Report and 2022 Budget were approved.  

Included in the Budget are two part-time positions:   
 Youth Director.  There is a need for ongoing conver-

sation about Zion’s broader vision for this position 
 Facilities Manager. 10 hours/week to help us stay on 

top of our short and long term facility needs 
 The Constitution was approved.  ZLT will take a closer look at 

the article about dissolution and present a recommendation 
at the spring congregational meeting on May 1. 

 
ZLT is monitoring OHA’s recommendations about wearing masks 
indoors and when that changes, masks will be optional at Zion as 
well. 
 
Upcoming Dates:  
March 13:  Healthy Congregations workshop on  
        Conflict Transformation Skills with Bill Blank 
May 1:  Spring Congregational Meeting, 11:30am. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjDmO-R14T1AhVRLTQIHSF_DJ4QFnoECAYQAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fapps.apple.com%2Fus%2Fapp%2Fvanco-mobile-faith-engagement%2Fid1504961674&usg=AOvVaw0zVrax8kdNfV3o1Mu-UX3J
https://www.google.com/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiIp_Ld2YT1AhXNFTQIHY2FDVEQFnoECAUQAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fplay.google.com%2Fstore%2Fapps%2Fdetails%3Fid%3Dcom.vancopayments.vancomobile%26hl%3Den_US%26gl%3DUS&usg=AOvVaw3TC1


 
Church Staff: 

Steve Bomar, Lead Pastor:  sbomar@zionhubbard.org 
                        559-286-9057 

Jana Gingerich, Associate Pastor:  zionpastor_jg@canby.com 
                                       503-577-9789 

Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 
 

Pastoral Leadership Team:   
Andy Coulombe, Karen Tro, Stan Oyer 

 
6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032 †  503-651-2274 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

Regular Office Hours:   
Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9am—noon 

In Prayer: 

As we are in two weeks of prayer and reflection time during our  
special delegate session selection process, may the Holy Spirit be  
present and guiding. 
 
As we prepare to train a new class of Stephen Ministers, pray for 
those among us with gifts of compassion, patience, faith and  
mercy and  for encouragement to hear God’s calling to serve our 
congregation as a Stephen Minister. 

“Put yourself completely under the influence of Jesus, so that he  
may think his thoughts in your mind, do his work through your  
hands, for you will be all-powerful with him to strengthen you.”   
From A Gift for God by Mother Teresa – Isaiah 33:2 (NIV) 


